
Bristol Myers Squibb (BMS) Expanded 
Patient Support Program Overview
In light of the developing situation around COVID-19, we would like to share immediate 
action Bristol Myers Squibb is taking to support the health and well-being of patients, 
customers and employees during this time. 

Bristol Myers Squibb is expanding its longstanding patient support programs to help eligible 
unemployed patients in the U.S. who have lost their health insurance due to the COVID-19 
pandemic. The expanded program offers access to any branded BMS medicine for free.

ABRAXANE® (protein-bound 
paclitaxel) (albumin-bound)

ELIQUIS® (apixaban)

EMPLICITI® (elotuzumab)

IDHIFA® (enasidenib)

INREBIC® (fedratinib)

ISTODAX® (romidepsin)

NULOJIX® (belatacept)

OPDIVO® (nivolumab)

ORENCIA® (abatacept) SC

ORENCIA® (abatacept) IV

POMALYST® (pomalidomide)

REBLOZYL® (luspatercept-aamt)

REVLIMID® (lenalidomide)

SPRYCEL® (dasatinib)

THALOMID® (thalidomide)

VIDAZA® (azacitidine)

YERVOY® (ipilimumab)

How to Access the BMS Patient Support Program:

Products Covered:
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Call the BMS Contact Center’s newly created 
Expanded Patient Support phone number: 1-800-721-8909

visit BMS.com

Program designed to provide free product to patients with a current  
prescription for a BMS medication who: 

Are non-U.S. residents unable to travel  
to their home country to access their  

medications due to the COVID-19 pandemic

Lost their job and health insurance 
coverage due to the COVID-19 pandemic

OR

OR

http://www.bms.com

